
  

  

   

HOUR 17 REPORT – The great race is back underway 

 

 

The Nürburgring 24 Hour race is back underway, and straight away the #101 BMW 

M6 quickly moved up to 11th at the restart, with Christian Krognes back aboard the 

car.  

It’s now daylight at the track, although the sun certainly isn’t visible, with thick 

clouds and light rain still falling at the track, with the grid restarting the race at 

08:00 CEST behind the safety car. 



  

  

The #100 car, which had been repaired last night, rejoined the race, but 

immediately ran into trouble, with Friedrich von Buhlen going off at Brünnchen, the 

same corner where Mario von Buhlen went off yesterday afternoon. 

  

 

In the SP8T class, the #73 BMW M4 GT4 still leads the class, with American driver 

Neil Verhagen now aboard the BMW Junior Team entry, while Ben Tuck has taken 

the start in the #74, and was up three places at the start. 

  

 

 


